

Maine State Board of Nursing

295 WATER STREET
AUGUSTA, MAINE 04330
TEL. 289-5324

October 4, 1990

Patricia M. Kelly 143 Mill Street Barker Arms Apt. 305 Auburn, ME 04210

Re: Notice of Acceptance of Voluntary Surrender

Dear Ms. Kelly:

This letter will serve to notify you that the Board met on September 20, 1990, and voted to accept the voluntary surrender of your registered professional nurse license. The Board's acceptance of your surrender was based upon a professional diagnosis by Dr. A. Akerberg of a mental condition which has resulted or may result in your performing your duties in a manner which endangers the health or safety of your patients.

32 M.R.S.A. Section 2105-A(2)(C).

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely yours,

MAINE STATE BOARD OF NURSING

Jean C. Caron, R.N., M.S. Executive Director

JCC:vlc

cc: Owen R. Colomb, Special Investigator
James D. Bivins, Assistant Attorney General